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Bridget Walsh Appointed Vice President   
of Federal Government Relations 

 
NEW YORK, N.Y., October 7 - Pfizer Inc. (NYSE: PFE) is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Bridget Walsh to Vice President of 

Federal Government Relations.  
 

In her new role, Walsh will lead the Legislative and Regulatory 

Affairs teams and will report to Ken W. Cole, Senior Vice 

President of U.S. Government Relations.                

 

“Bridget’s keen understanding of Capitol Hill and her work on 

behalf of Pfizer’s mission and core legislative priorities have 

earned her the respect of peers and external audiences alike. She 

is an incredible asset to our team and we are delighted to see 

her rise in our organization,” said Cole.  

 

Prior to joining Pfizer, Walsh was a senior aide on Capitol Hill, 

serving as Acting Chief of Staff, Deputy Chief of Staff and 

Legislative Director for Sen. Jon Tester (D-MT) and Deputy 

Legislative Director and Counsel for Sen. Bill Nelson (D-FL).   
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